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Dear Year 6,
Congratulations to each and every one of you on finishing primary school!

| know there will be a lot going on right now. You may be feeling sad to leave your teachers
and friends behind, but you may also be excited at the thought of making new friends in
your new school. You may be feeling nervous about the move to a new school with new
buildings, but you may also be excited about being somewhere different and exploring
somewhere new. However you are feeling, | am certain that you will eventually settle down
into your new school and thrive.

You will be given lots of new opportunities, and even if it’s something you have never done
before — maybe especially if it’s something you haven’t done before! - try saying ‘Yes.” Some
things might not be for you, but some will, and you never know where they may lead you.

Embrace the changes happening around you. Remind yourself how much you have learned
in your time in primary school and know that you will be able to do the same at your new
school.

But that’s all to come. For now, it’s time to enjoy your summer break; you have earned it!

Wishing you all the very best in September,

Emma Hardy

MP for Hull West and Haltemprice

Parliamentary under-secretary

The Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs



